Dear Gerry

We inspected the big old Horse Chestnut situated front of 22 Avenue Rd NW8 yesterday and found
branches snapped out of the original pollard point. We have booked it in to re pollard at 6m a,g,]1, to stabilise
as this is over public highway as well the main stem sounded fine and sound its just the old pollard knuckles
that have become weak and rotted out scheduled to be done on 19th May 2015 hope that's sufficient notice
client would be happy to have done sooner Mr Stephen Saady owner Porter Patrick 02075866336 look
forward to hearing from you all the best.
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